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Newsletter Fall 2009
Mitman Neighborhood Association Annual Meeting
Election of Mitman Neighborhood Association Officers &

Appetizer and Dessert Potluck 

Please bring an appetizer or dessert to share, if you are able.
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Thursday, October 8, 2009 
from 6:00 - 7:30pm

Van Buren Apartments lobby @ 625 N. Van Buren Avenue

We hope you will join us at the annual meeting to vote for the 2009 – 2010 Mitman Officers, meet new and old neighbors, and discuss issues happening in Mitman.  

Agenda

1.  6:05 pm: Voting for 2009 – 2010 Mitman               

officers
2.  6:10pm: Announcements from Van Buren 
Apts. on upcoming events   
3.  6:15pm:  Tucson Police Department
4.  Traffic circles and enhancement

4. Last 15 minutes other items to discuss 
or announcements 


[image: image3.wmf]Annual Yard Sale at the Van Buren Apartments
Saturday, October 17th, 
From 8:00am – 3:00pm

All proceeds from the yard sale go to New Beginnings for Women & Children
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On Saturday, October 17th  the management of The Van Buren Apartment community in conjunction with the Arizona Multi-Housing Association & The Mitman Neighborhood Association will be holding a Community Yard Sale at 625  N. Van Buren Avenue just like we did last year.  This is a part of our “Big Hearts for Little Hands” effort to end homelessness.  All proceeds will go to benefit Tucson New Beginnings for Women and Children.  This charity assists homeless women and children become permanently self-sufficient. How can you help?

1) Give us a hand by volunteering some time to help price items or work at the sale.
2) Donate some items for the sale that you don’t need anymore.
3) Donate baked goods for the sale.
Contact Mary Martin at The Van Buren Apartments 745-2207 to find out how you can help or where to bring your donations.
 Apartment communities all over Tucson will be participating in this effort.  We are hoping to raise $1 for every apartment we manage. Our contributions stay right here in Tucson and will directly benefit homeless women and children.  If you’d like more information on New Beginnings, check out their website at:  www.nbwctucson.org.  
      We are looking forward to working with you to help end homelessness here in Tucson!
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The City of Tucson will hold Elections this year for the purpose of electing Council Members in Wards 3, 5 and 6. The Primary Election was September 1, 2009 and the General Election is November 3, 2009. To see candidate names go to: http://www.tucsonaz.gov/clerks/
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Please be neighborly and Please pick up after your dog.  Take plastic bags with you on our walks to pick up after your dog which includes the end of alleys, alley ways and easements, and corner lots. The city does not maintain these areas. It is the owner’s responsibility to keep them free of 
refuse& dog waste.


Tucson Police Reports for Mitman and other city neighborhoods can be found at:
http://nsn.soaz.info/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=143&Itemid=75
A service of the Neighborhood Support Network of Tucson and Southern Arizona


Want to know what is happening in the Old Pueblo for upcoming concerts, 
book groups, home and garden shows and such? Check out the City of Tucson website and go to ‘City Calendar’: 
http://www.ci.tucson.az.us/deptlist.html

2008 – 2009 Mitman NA Officers
Sandy Paris

President

sandyloutucson@cox.net

Mary Martin

Vice-President  & Treasurer

Lou Bright

Secretary
Sandy Paris

Newsletter editor

The current officers have agreed to accept same positions if voted in on October 8. Terms are one year.

Mitman Neighborhood Association meets at least once annually [October] to vote for officers. We also have the annual breakfast pot luck in the spring and the ice cream social in August. Anyone wanting to request another meeting during the year may do so. However, a postcard or newsletter must be mailed to notify everyone in the neighborhood and this is submitted to the City at least 3 weeks prior to the mailing.

The City of Tucson prints and mails all postcards and newsletters; no more than one a month can be sent.

We also have an email distribution list which offers a method of distributing information that cannot be passed on any other way or as quickly. If you would like to get on the list, contact Sandy Paris 745-0760 or sandyloutucson@cox.net. This is a great source to get information out ‘quickly’ [via Sandy Paris]. Your information is not shared with any other person or organization outside the Mitman officers. 
.
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Mitman Neighborhood Association Dues

Dues are not required to be a member of the Mitman Neighborhood Association. Membership is open to any adult resident as homeowner, renter, or business proprietor within the Mitman boundaries.  Mitman extends from Craycroft to Sahuara and Fifth Street to Speedway Blvd.
Welcome new and returning members. Annual dues are $5 per household or business. 
Please clip and fill out this form and mail it with your check to:  Mary Martin, The Van Buren Apartments, 625 N. Van Buren, Tucson, AZ  85711.  Checks or money orders should be made out to Mitman Neighborhood Association. Please do not send cash. 
Thank you for your support!

Name(s) ___________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________

Address___________________________________________________

City__________________________State_______Zip Code_________
Mailing address (if different) 
        New Member_________           Renewing member_________

Email_____________________________________________________________
Phone__________________________cell________________________________

             Comments or suggestions:
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October 8 Annual Meeting


October 17 Annual Yard Sale


November 3 Vote

The City of Tucson, its officers and employees, its Community Services Department and all other offices neither agrees nor disagrees with the views expressed or implied in this communication or any referenced websites and are not therefore responsible. The distribution requester is solely responsible.











